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Ms. Eva Chu

Alameda County Health Care Services Agency
Department of Environmental Health

80 Swan Way, Room 200

Oakland, California 94624

Subject: Site Status Update for ARCQO Station 6041, 7249 Village Parkway, Dublin,
California.

Dear Ms. Chu;

This letter provides an update on investigation and remedial activities conducted for the above-
referenced site. This update covers site activities performed during February 1993, and site
activities anticipated for the month of March 1993.

February 1993 Activities
¢ Performed groundwater monitoring.

©  Report including results of well installations and vapor extraction test was
delivered in final form prior to the February 1, 1993 due date.

0 Received and evaluated data from the monthly groundwater monitoring, including
data collected from newly installed monitoring wells, and data collected from joint
monitoring of sites adjacent to and across from the ARCO site. The ARCO site
has limited concentrations of gasoline hydrocarbons in groundwater and no floating
product in monitoring wells. It appears other parties upgradient and crossgradient
from the ARCO site have more heavily impacted (by gasoline hydrocarbons) sites
and these parties will have to conduct offsite investigations to delineate the extent
of gasoline hydrocarbons.
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Work Anticipated for March 1993

©  Continue monthly groundwater monitoring, including newly installed monitoring
wells.

O  Prepare a formal letter to ACHCSA and RWQCB outlining the results of
evaluations of data obtained from the joint monitorings of sites near the ARCO
site.

If you have any questions or comments regarding this letter, please call us at (408) 264-7723.

Sincerely,
RESNA Industries Inc.
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Joel Coffman
Project Manager

ce: Mr. Michael Whelan, ARCO Products Company
Mark Thomson, Alameda County District Attorney’s Office
Richard Hiett, Regional Water Quality Control Board



